
 
 

New Delhi: 10th Jan 2022 

 

New Delhi: 10th January 2022:  

Press Statement: 

 

In view of rising cases of Covid 19, the Sports Authority of India has decided to close the 67 SAI 

Training Centers across the country. The decision also comes in the wake of directives issued by 

various states to suspend sporting activities for the safety of athletes. The STCs will be reopened 

after review of the situation in due course of time. 
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